
JOB VACANCY NOTICE                                                    May 13, 2020 

CITY OF CARROLL 

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & RECREATION 

RECREATION SUPERINTENDENT  

 
The City of Carroll, Iowa with premier community recreation facilities in west Central Iowa is seeking a 

highly motivated individual with a passion for helping others improve their lives through health, fitness, 

and leisure activities to lead the City’s recreation services division as our next Recreation 

Superintendent.  This individual will oversee the 60,000 sq. ft. Carroll Recreation Center, 11,250 sq. ft. 

outdoor aquatic center, and leisure service programing at outdoor baseball, softball, football, and soccer 

fields.   

The Recreation Superintendent must be customer service oriented and energized by working with 

and serving a large number of people and members.  This position leads a team of three full-time 

employees and many part-time employees that help our citizens grow all in a creative, fun and upbeat 

atmosphere where every day is different.  The Recreation Superintendent need to be prepared to 

create and lead change to achieve the established goals and benchmarks for the Carroll 

Recreation Center and all recreational and aquatic programs. 

A degree in relevant academic field and four years relevant experience is preferred but not 

required. Individuals with past customer service-oriented experience is a plus.  The successful 

candidate will be required to obtain Certified Pool Operator and American Red Cross Lifeguard 

Certificates within first six months of employment. Salary hiring range $56,540.75 - $74,395.73 

and is a FLSA exempt position.   

Carroll is located in West-Central Iowa on U.S. Highway 30, approximately 100 miles from Des 

Moines, Omaha, and Sioux City.  Carroll serves as the commercial and agriculture hub for the 

region.  Carroll enjoys quality recreation options, parks, lake, trails, and indoor and outdoor 

swimming pools.  Additional information about the City of Carroll and the Parks and Recreation 

Department is available on line at www.cityofcarroll.com 

For additional information or to apply send cover letter, resume and salary history to:  

Jack Wardell 

627 N Adams Street 

Carroll, Iowa 51401 

Email: jwardell@cityofcarroll.com 

712-792-1000 

 

Open until filled. Review of applications will begin on June 5, 2020 

http://www.cityofcarroll.com/
mailto:lipovacj@hr-onesource.com

